
 

 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE BOROUGH OF FORT LEE 

 COUNTY OF BERGEN 

 

                                                                                                                

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT DUE TO COVID-19  ALL MEETINGS OF THE 

FORT LEE HOUSING AUTHORITY ARE BEING HELD VIRTUALLY, ALL 

INTERESTED PARTIES ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND BY JOINING THE MEETING 

AS FOLLOWS: 

 

JOIN ZOOM MEETING 

 

TIME:  December 2, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

       

    https://zoom.us/i/96570229764?pwd=OEYyQ2dibWlvUktxc3UrazFKWG9uUT09 

 

Meeting ID:  965 7022 9764 

 

Passcode: 691225 

 

One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,96570229764#,,,,,,0#,,691225# US (Washington D.C.) 

+13126266799,,96570229764#,,,,,,0#,,691225# US(Chicago) 

 

Dial by your location 

 

+1 646 876 9923 US (New York) 

 

Meeting ID: 965 7022 9764 

 

Passcode:  691225 

 

 

 

 

Terrence J. Corriston 

Executive Director 

Fort Lee Housing Authority 

November 20, 2020 

https://zoom.us/i/96570229764?pwd=OEYyQ2dibWlvUktxc3UrazFKWG9uUT09


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Ms. Evelyn Rosario, Borough Clerk 

Borough of Fort Lee, 309 Main Street 

Fort Lee, New Jersey 07024 

 

 

FROM:  Peggy McQuade  

 

 

DATE:  November 20, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Enclosed for your records is a Public Notice regarding Meeting Change due to 

the social distancing mandates of COVID-19  for the Regular Public Meeting of the 

Housing Authority. 

 

 

A copy of this Public Meeting has been posted by a Housing Authority  

employee on the Bulletin Board in the Borough Hall, 309 Main Street, Fort Lee, 

New Jersey. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:    THE RECORD 

1 Garrett Mountain Plaza 

Woodland Park, New Jersey 07424 

 

 

 

FROM:  Peggy McQuade 

 

 

DATE:  November 20, 2020 

 

 

 

Enclosed is a Public Notice regarding a Meeting Change due to the social 

distancing 

mandated of COVID-19 for the Regular Public Meeting of the Housing Authority 

 

 

THIS IS NOT A LEGAL (PUBLIC) NOTICE AND SHOULD NOT BE PUBLISHED AS A 

PAID LEGAL AD. 

 

 

Please insert the notice as a news item. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:    THE JERSEYJOURNAL 

 One Harmon Plaza, Suite 1010 

 Secaucus, New Jersey   07094 

 

 

FROM:  Peggy McQuade 

 

 

DATE:   November 20, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Enclosed is a Public Notice regarding a Meeting Change due to the social 

distancing mandates of COVID-19 for the Regular Public Meetings of the Housing 

Authority of the Borough of Fort Lee. 

 

THIS IS NOT A LEGAL (PUBLIC) NOTICE AND SHOULD NOT BE PUBLISHED AS A 

PAID LEGAL AD. 

 

Please insert the notice as a news item. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 


